
4TH GRADE4TH GRADE  newsletter 

REMINDERS 

COMING UP 

CONTACT INFOWHAT WE ARE LEARNING

The book for the December book project is The Lemonade War.
Students have a bookmark with the list of requirements on it. Please
let me know if you have any questions. 

DECEMBER 4TH-8TH, 2023

Mrs. Mindy Mentele

996-2365

Mindy.Mentele@k12.sd.us

http://mrsmentele.weebly.com

Reading: Continue Reading Three
Native Nations

Math: Addition & Subtraction

Religion: Chapter 13- Advent 

Spelling: Test on Friday

Science: Chapter Nine- Properties of
Matter

Social Studies: Unit Five Test on
Tuesday

Phonics: Vowel Pairs 

December 8th- School Mass at 9am


